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The Dragons
Welcome to the lair of The Dragons!  Children in this classroom
are 5 – 12 years old.  The ratio is 1 – 20 and we have one to two
teachers depending on enrollment.  They enjoy spending time
together playing board games, experiencing science in many forms,
art projects and many more activities.  

We have two different schedules.  The first schedule is during the
school year.  The second is vacation time from school and summer
break.

During the school year we greet them in the morning and serve
breakfast if they haven’t eaten at home.  They have free play or
finish any homework from the day before.  When it is time to get
ready they gather all their belongings from the coat room and line

up.  A teacher walks them to
the end of our drive to catch
the bus and waves goodbye.  After school the teacher meets them at the bus
stop and walks them back to the classroom, where they hang up there 
belongings and wash their hands.  There is approximately 20 minutes of 
free play before we offer snack to everyone.  Homework time is next 
(approx. 20-30 minutes) and it is a dreaded, but necessary time for the kids,
it is helpful to the parents too.  We offer help and look over their final 
problems but we are not tutors and we have 20+ friends to help.  We look 
forward to the nice weather so that we can play outside on our playground 
until parents come to pick up.

Summer time is an active time.  We have morning free play and projects 
until 9am snack time.  Our lesson plans reflect our daily events.  Each day 
there is a club to join.  In the past we have had sewing, woodworking and 
cooking to name a few.  We have also have had Friday lemonade stands 

with goods baked by The Dragons.  They have created a large carnival of games and manned them for the 
preschool and toddler friends to join the fun.  We go on weekly field trips to explore new and exciting places in 
the Quad Cities and surrounding areas and we go to a different park each week to each lunch and play.    Our 
summer camp tends to fill up quickly and we typically have 26 children enrolled and have two teachers.  There 
is so much fun to be had that you might want to skip work and join us!

Summer enrollment starts in March, so be sure to secure your child's spot early by calling the director.
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